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Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: 2016/7038/P 45 Bedford Row entrance remodelling

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Hugh Cullum [ 
Sent: 27 February 2017 08:24 
To: Hazelton, Laura 
Cc: Hugh Cullum; Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee 
Subject: 2016/7038/P 45 Bedford Row entrance remodelling 
 
 
 
Dear Laura Hazelton, 
 
The committee feels that the new proposed doors/frontage should be in painted timber and 
altogether more in keeping with the host building. On these grounds we object to the proposal. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Hugh Cullum 
 
 
for 
 
Bloomsbury Conservation Areas Advisory Committee 


